929 So. 8™ st.
Manitowoc, Wisconsin

July 13, 2021

Manitowoc City Hall
900 Quay St.
Manitowoc Wisconsin

Attn: Nick Mueller

To Manitowoc City Council

As a South 8" street Business owner for 24 years, | am very much in favor of the change to two way
streets. Over the years, | have seen countless accidents and near accidents when people come racing
around the corner of Washington St. and South 8" and change lanes without signaling.

I'am tired of seeing cars racing down the street just to get stopped by a stop light on 8" and Frankin St.

I am very much hoping the two way streets will slow down traffic so my prospective clients can actually
see my business sign. | am also hoping that it will be safer for clients to get in and out of their cars S0
enter my business. Now we have handicapped people go around the corner to Jay Street and then we
help them get into the shop.

Having two way streets will enable people to park near by a business without crossing a busy one way
street to get there.

Sincerely,

Bosbia Jethosc,

Barbara Gelhausen

The Seamstress



